
Letter of Objection 

 

I am writing to object to the Declaration and Order of Dangerous Animal for Marlowe. 

 

While Marlowe was listed in 2 police reports, those reports did not list him as barking at, biting, or 

attacking any specific person. The only thing listed for Marlowe in these instances is that he charged at 

people.  

Marlowe is a 2 ½ year old English Mastiff. Marlowe loves to run and play. He has interacted with other 

dogs and people at the Outagamie County dog park countless times and has been around my friends 

and family along with their children with no aggression noted. Marlowe has even interacted with my 2-

year-old nephew(JJ) without any issues. Due to Marlowe’s size(approx.150 lbs) and the way he runs, 

Marlowe running could be misconstrued as charging. Marlowe loves being around people and it’s in his 

temperament to seek out for people’s attention and affection. 

We have found a new good home for Marlowe outside of the city where he will have more room to run 

and have less of a chance of disrupting the general public. I would like for Marlowe to not be deemed as 

a dangerous animal though based off these 2 reports and carry that reputation along with him to his 

new home. I am strongly urging you to reconsider your decision regarding him. 

 

Below are some references who have interacted with Marlowe and know his temperament. 

 

His Vet: Laura Russo-Klister, DVM( North Heights Veterinary Clinic) 920-739-7816 

Ian and Sheila Schiesl(Friends who have dog-sitted for Marlowe) : 920-268-9435 

Stacy and Matt Buchberger(Friends who have interacted with him on several occasions) : 920-740-5598 

 

Sincerely, 

Leah Orozco(Marlowe’s owner) 

 


